

22/11/2022

Kim & Richard Nagan

Dear Kim & Richard,

You did it! You made it possible for 120 children in our community to have a wonderful and memorable holiday season. Thank you!

The holiday season is, for many of us, is indeed a wonderful time of the year. If we are lucky, it's the memories of years past; the feelings of joy and warmth when surrounded by loved ones plus the rich traditions that make us look forward to the holidays with eager anticipation and excitement.

However, for many families, it can also be a very stressful time of the year. When parents who are living in poverty are forced to choose between keeping a roof over their heads and food on the table, gifts and toys are the first things to go. Children are the innocent bystanders to whatever situations their parents find themselves in and because of that, we at JFSC, believe in the importance of making sure that they too, can enjoy the holidays.

Kim & Richard, your contribution of toward the fundraising efforts of Mimi Breitman will make a tangible difference in the lives of children who receive a bag of toys. Your support will show children and their families that there are members in the community who care about them, who want them to feel included in the spirit of the holidays.

We couldn't do what we do without awesome donors like you! Thank you for your ongoing support of the children in our community, and for enriching families and for strengthening communities.

With gratitude,

Peta Glezerson

**Fund Development Team Lead**